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   September 24, 2021
Social Studies: Students had their first test on Wednesday. We will continue The Revolutionary War with battles next week in Chapter 9.
Math: We are continuing our unit on Fractions. Our test will be Thursday, Sept. 30th!! Adding and subtracting unlike denominators is hard.
Science: We had our test over Matter. We are learning about Force and Motion in our next chapter. Next week we will learn Newton’s 3 laws of motion. 
Reading: We will continue Mr. Ape. This is a fun book with several hands on visualizing projects during reading. We are working hard on cause and effect. Next week we will revisit writing a prediction and work on more vocabulary. There will be a short test after chapter 4 over chapters 1-4.
English: We are starting a descriptive writing project using Picturing Writing. We are learning figurative language types and how to add them to our writing. This process involves painting a setting picture and using all our figurative writing tools to show not tell what is occurring in the picture and paint the picture with words. So fun!
Spelling: 
Unit 5: Short Vowel Sounds
magic, credit, exist, deposit, staff direct, splendid, business, sense, discuss, contest, building, swift, interest, exact, promise, habit, thus, active, solve

Thanks to all who came to Culver’s Night and See you at the Pole!
DATES TO REMEMBER: September/October/Nov
Sept. 30- Red Wheel sales begin (Due Oct. 14th) September Reading Goal: AR Due!!!
Oct. 4: Bookmobile
Oct. 8: Early Out at 12:50pm

Oct. 13: Picture Retake Day- Class Picture Day!
Oct. 14: Red Wheel due
Oct. 15: End of First Quarter

Oct. 16: Fall Fest

Oct. 21: Early out- Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Oct. 22: No School
Nov. 4: Outdoor Classroom day

Nov. 5: Turkey Raffle tickets go home (Due Nov. 19th)
Nov. 22: Chili supper

Nov. 24: Early out- Thanksgiving Break

Nov. 29: No School (Teacher in-service)
Have a Great Weekend!

(over)

Parents: 
In 5th grade we progress monitor our grades. This simply means we look at them a bit more than just at progress report time. Students need to see where they are, make goals, and see that with hard work they can reach those goals. This gets them ready for middle school. Your student may have shown you theirs. This is not a progress report, but it is where their grades are right now. I would encourage you to have a conversation with your 5th grader about the plans that they have made to achieve higher grades, highlight that there might not be as many grades entered in some subjects as others (math-once a day, social studies-2x a week), and feel free to offer them any suggestions that you think might help. 
I believe whole heartedly in the growth mindset, so I know that this class will rise to the expectations I have set for them. I also know the power of YET! Your student may not have the grades on this progress report that reflects their capabilities, but the quarter in not over YET! And we can achieve what we put our minds to and the goals we work hard towards. We will learn how to study and prepare for tests. We will do our best on our homework each day. We CAN do it! Thank you for your help!

